Schoolcraft

High School

Wednesday, November 20, 2019

Dear SHS Families,

Schoolcraft High School has certainly set a high bar for achievement since I arrived in July. Between
remaining as one of the top high schools in the area, our music programs achieving a top ratings at fall
competitions, football adding a District Championship trophy to our showcase, and now volleyball making it to
the State Semifinals, our students, staff, and school community have a great deal of positivity to talk about
around the Thanksgiving table next week.

As a school community, we are touching base with you regarding Friday’s volleyball match. Students choosing
to attend and leave school will need to return the Parent Permission form below in order for students to receive
an excused absence for attending the match. Given the noon start time in Battle Creek, we are encouraging
students to remain on campus through third hour before leaving to support our volleyball team. Unlike
previous post-season athletic contests, a spectator bus will not be provided. If attending the match, students
will need to make their own transportation arrangements. Please check in with the SCS website for

information about ticket sales.

While it is always a great time to be a Schoolcraft Eagle, this year has heightened our pride and raised our
school spirit. We appreciate your enthusiastic support of our accomplishments and celebrating our culture of

excellence.

With Eagle pride,

Matthew J. Dailey, Principal L_/

I, , give my child, , permission to leave
Schoolcraft High School on Friday, November 22, 2019 to attend the MHSAA State Semifinal volleyball match.

Parent/Guardian Signature

LEARNING TODAY...LEADING TOMORROW.
Schoolcraft Community Schools | 551 East Lyons | Schoolcraft, MI 49087 www.schoolcraftschools.org| (269)
488-7390



